CMP/SEP/2015/0007
6" September 2015

Mr. Hassan Al Serkal

EVP, COO — Head of Operations Division
Market Operations Division

Dubai Financial Market

P.O Box 9700

Dubai - United Arab Emirates

Dear Mr. Al Serkal,

Subject: Clarification on Kuwait De-Listing

Reference is made to the market announcement made on 3™ September 2015 regarding GFH Financial Group'’s
(GFH) Board decision to voluntarily delist from the Kuwait Stock Exchange (KSE). We would like to clarify that
following receipt of the concerned authorities’ approval (Capital Market Authority-Kuwait) for delisting from
KSE, GFH’s shareholders in KSE can transfer their shares to the other markets where GFH’s shares are listed.
Additionally, shareholders and prospective shareholders may continue trading in GFH’s shares across all
markets as usual.

We do not expect the delisting from KSE to have an adverse effect on shareholders in Kuwait or the other
markets.

Yours Sincerely,

Nabeel Mirza
Compliance Director & MLRO
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